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Dear 1st Generation Candidates, Parents of 1st Generation Candidates, and Advocates: 

 

How are you? I would like to invite you to a zoom call for 1st generation candidates to introduce 

themselves, or be introduced by their parents or advocates. 

 

Date and Time of Zoom Call: Saturday Oct. 6th, 11 AM - 1 PM EST 

 

Please send your email to me (doritsmith7@ gmail,com) if you want to attend. 

 

This is your chance to introduce yourself to other 1st generation candidates. If you need help finding an 

advocate to assist you, there is a list online at sanctuaryblessedlife,org/matching-advocates/. Your parents 

can also introduce you if they understand about Sanctuary Church. 

 

Newly Implemented Feature: You can now update your profile to display your advocate as your contact 

person. Beforehand, make sure to email the advocate you choose from the website's list of advocates and 

do the following: 

 

Introduce yourself in your email to the advocate. 

 

Meet with the advocate on Skype, Zoom, or in person. 

 

Fill out a candidate interview form to clearly explain your situation. 

 

and then the advocate can represent you, mediate between you and another candidate, and answer 

questions you may have. 

 

I hope most of the advocates can attend. Please think of ways we can support the matching / blessing 

process better, and be ready for many people to join us and receive God's blessing and grace. The family 

is the building block for the Kingdom of Heaven on Earth. May God guide us. 

 

Sincerely, Dorit Smith 

doritsmith7@ gmail,com 

 


